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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 1:32 PM
To: Melody Eldridge
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: FW: Highlands-Cobblehill and Cowpens - sign offs completed?

FYI, sent to wrong email 
 

From: Melissa Leet <mleet@graniteridgellp.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:32 AM 
To: meldridge@smcgov.com 
Cc: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; 'danee@nexgenbuilders.com' <Danee@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jack 
Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; Bob Pellegrine <Bob.P@nexgenbuilders.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Highlands-Cobblehill and Cowpens - sign offs completed? 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Morning Melody, 
 
I hope you had a lovely long weekend. 
 
I am writing to chase your required sign-offs on the BKF information sent to you and on 
drainage. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Melissa Leet 
Granite Ridge Properties 
225 Demeter Street  |  East Palo Alto, CA  94303 
W: 312.519.0303 
mleet@graniteridgellp.com  
 


